
 

 June 20, 2019 

 

Business Reference Letter for “AS Istehsal” LLC 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is a letter of reference for the high-quality products produced by “AS Istehsal” LLC, as our 

company has benefited from using the service and supply of concrete manholes from the 

company. Ordered products were produced strictly according to the drawings and delivered in 

the required time for the project of Construction of Water Supply and Waste Water Systems 

and Waste Water Treatment Plant in Ismayyilli Rayon during the period of 2012 – 2016.   

We are certainly sure that “AS Istehsal” LLC has professional team, quality standard 

production line, offers high quality concrete products and provides appreciated service.  

With the name of our company based on our experience, we highly recommend to consider the 

“AS Istehsal” LLC as a reliable supplier of concrete products for your company.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Sinan Kuzkaya  

Project Manager 

 


